
 

 

 
Dear Sponsor, 
 

As we continue to move forward after the past few years of uncertainty, one thing has 
remained a constant for the youth in our community, youth sports.  Being a part of something 
bigger than themselves, something that helps them grow and flourish in a small town is one of 
the many goals of little league.  While many areas saw a decline in little league numbers, in 
Durham, we have been on a steady incline. Our kids have been showing up, as have our 
volunteers and sponsors like you.  
 

As we gear up for the 2023 season, we are looking for Team Sponsorships to assist in the cost of 
new hats and uniforms for our players.  Attached is the sponsorship form to complete and 
return to support our Durham youth athletes. Your sponsorship also assists with covering the 
costs of maintaining our fields, equipment expenses, All-Star Teams and more.  This year your 
sponsorship sign will be displayed during the little league season and will continue to be up 
during the summer and fall adult coed softball season, giving you 7 months of advertising.  
We appreciate the opportunity to partner with you in supporting our Little League Program and 
we look forward to a great season of Durham Little League Baseball and Softball!  If you’d like 
to donate toward this year’s season in any way attached is the form to do so. 
 

Please feel free to e-mail at sponsorships@DurhamLittleLeague.org with any questions. 
 

Sincerely,  
Durham Little League Board 

www.durhamlittleleague.org  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Durham Little League is a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization. Donations/Sponsorships are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by 
law.  Tax ID #: 68-0275671 please maintain a copy for your tax record. 

http://www.durhamlittleleague.org/


 


